Safeguarding Newsletter

DfE’s Tackle Child Abuse campaign

Everyone is responsible for the safeguarding of children. The government has launched a
campaign called “Together we can tackle child abuse”. The resources, aimed at
everyone in the community including parents/carers, consist of four very short videos
explaining physical abuse, emotional abuse, sexual abuse, neglect and online abuse,
and have reminders to look out for changes in appearance, behaviour and/or
communication. For more information and the resources, click on the link below:
https://tacklechildabuse.campaign.gov.uk

Making Healthy Food Choices

Scan, swipe, swap!

Just scan the barcodes of your family's favourite
foods, swipe to see the healthier options available,
and make a swap next time you shop!
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With a speedy scan of your family's favourite
foods, you can find healthier swaps for next time
you shop.
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Smart swaps

See useful tips and healthier

alternatives to common snacks.
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The nutrient data provided in the app is
supplied by Brandbank and FoodSwitch

If you would like support from school, please contact Derek for further signposting


https://tacklechildabuse.campaign.gov.uk/

